
 

 

Stockholm January 2, 2009
Exchange Notice 
Exchange Members 01/09 

Changes in Cash Market Price List 
 
As announced earlier, NASDAQ OMX Nordic increased the discount granted for automated trading. As a 
result of the change the marginal discount for automated trading is estimated to increase from earlier 30 
percent up to approximately 60 percent. 
 
The annual review of shares entitled to liquidity discount is also performed. The share series will remain 
the same in NASDAQ OMX Copenhagen and Helsinki. In NASDAQ OMX Stockholm there are two 
changes: Swedbank AB (A-share) and TeliaSonera AB replace Skandinaviska Enskilda Banken AB (A-
share) and Volvo AB (B-share) in the most liquid shares that are entitled to the liquidity discount.  
 
The price list can be found on NASDAQ OMX Trader website (http://nordic.nasdaqomxtrader.com). It is 
effective as of January 2, 2009. 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice, please contact your NASDAQ OMX Key 
Account Manager or Timo Korhonen, telephone +358 9 6166 7695. 
 

NASDAQ OMX Nordic 

  

Mattias Hammarqvist Stefan Pinter 
Head of Nordic Sales Account Manager 
 


